
 
NMCC Minutes – March 14, 2019 
 
 
Attending: Nancy Barbe, Barbara Lowman, Margie Shapiro, Kathy Potoski, 
Richard Long, Wendy Miller, Sue Cohen, Linda Fass, Holly Valente 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:15 by Nancy Barbe, Chairman 
 
Minutes of February 14 reviewed, corrected Richmond to Richman and accepted 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Accepted.  Council receives $1,000.00 from the town.  An 
additional $250.00 was requested to the Finance Committee and it was rejected. 
 
Potluck – Eugene Cleary and John Potoski and their trucks will be at the 
Firehouse, 10 a.m. Saturday to transport tables and chairs to The Meeting House 
Gallery. John Valente and Mike Richman’s truck are the backup. Sunday at 10 
a.m. will be return time for the tables and chairs.  Kathy is donating chinet-type 
paper plates.  It was decided to have a donation basket in the entry. 
 
Garden Tour – It was decided to schedule it in 2020. 
 
Burritt Day – The 5K run and proposed bike tour will be replaced by the Pet 
Parade that will be organized by Kathy.  The Scott Sylvester Trio will play for two 
hours and the Council will pay them $150.00.  Rob Sansone will be contacted to 
see if the Ukulele Band will play.  Holly will contact The Inn regarding the 
possibility of having music on their porch.  White Elephant storage will be in Tom 
Brazie’s barn as the Rooney House is due to be demolished.  Signup times will 
be at the April meeting.  Maintenance for Michael White’s field will be after Burritt 
Day. 
 
Grant Disbursements:  There will be no further contact for the return of final 
reports for the 2018 grants. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:25.  Next meeting is April 11, 2019 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Holly Valente, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


